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Dear Parents 
 
Year 5 visit to the Science Museum   
 
As part of Year 5’s STEM Week and science unit on ‘Space’, we will be visiting the Science 
Museum so that they can take part in the ‘Wonderlab’ – a variety of hands-on activities 
aimed to ignite the children’s curiosity.   
 
The trip will take place on Thursday 20th March 2025.  As the coach will need to leave by 
8:45am, please make sure your child arrives at school by 8:15am and call the office if they 
are going to be absent or late.  We will return to school by 3:15pm. 
 
Your child will need to wear school uniform plus a waterproof coat. 
 
We are asking parents for a voluntary donation of £13.00, however if sufficient funds are 
not received we may have to cancel this trip.  Please go to www.parentpay.com to pay 
online by 1st February 2025.   A school packed lunch will be provided for your child by the 
school kitchen, this will include a sandwich, a piece of fruit, dessert and a drink. Please order 
below. 
 
Please follow link to order:  https://forms.office.com/e/F9p28sM6qc 
 
If you have any questions about this trip, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs R Saroay 
Year 5 Leader 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The school will not be held liable for any delays caused by traffic, weather etc. this list is not exhaustive. School 
trips are covered by Priory insurance policy. Staff are briefed beforehand.  
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